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11 May 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
RE: Year 10 Parent Teacher Consultation Evening   
 
Following my previous letter, I am writing to you to provide you with details of your child’s second 
Parent Teacher Consultation Evening of the year on Wednesday 25 May 3pm-6pm. 
 
I wrote to you at the start of the academic year detailing our intentions to hold one ‘in person’ and 
one ‘online’ PTC during each academic year. We believe that this strikes the right balance between 
making the most of our new experiences with online meeting format, while still allowing us to develop 
relationships and speak in person as part of the school community.  
 
We are delighted that we are now able to invite you into school to meet face to face with your child’s 
teachers as students approach the final phase of the academic year.  
 
We will continue to use the School Cloud booking system to enable you to book your appointments 
with your child’s teachers. However, all meetings will take place in person at the Academy.  
 
Please use the link below to book your 5-minute appointments with your child’s teachers. Booking 
is available from 6pm today. https://bourne.schoolcloud.co.uk  
 
We are looking forward to welcoming you back into the Academy again. A face to face PTC will also 
allow you to meet with members of the Senior Leadership Team, Heads of House, and our SENDCo 
who will be available throughout the evening should you need to meet. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you into the Academy on Wednesday 25 May. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  

 

Mr J Perkins 
Assistant Principal 
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